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Attention students and parents!

If you are planning to take admission to a college
this year, please note that you are required to take
the Common University Entrance Test 2023. The
application portal for CUET-UG 2023 has been
reopened today, from 9th April to 11th April 2023.
This is a crucial opportunity for those who have not
yet submitted their applications to apply through
the official website https://cuet.samarth.ac.in.

| urge you to take advantage of this window and
submit your application before the deadline to
ensure that you do not miss out on this important
exam. If you have any further questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to ask.

Request everyone to share this post so that no
student misses out.



